BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046

Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer Office (601) 790-2525 FAX (601) 858-3430
MEMORANDUM

May 29, 2018

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District T
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District 11
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III
David Bishop, Supervisor, District TV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaillet, P.E. \%ﬂ
County Engineer

Re:  Excess Soil
Sulphur Springs Project

As the work continues at Sulphur Springs, it is the recommendation of the Engineering and Road
Departments that the Board declare the soil not required for the Project to be considered excess and having
no value to the County,
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